
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

SPRING 2025 
 

Greetings from Heworth Parish Council.  If you would like to know more about what we do, please visit 
website: www.heworthwithout.org.uk and Facebook.com/heworth.without.parish.council  

 

For feedback, comments or suggestions please email to clerk@heworthwithoutparishcouncil.gov.uk or by 
post to 1 Allington Drive, Appletree Village, Heworth, York, YO310NL. Telephone: 07422 961495 

 

As of 1st March 2025 HWPC moved to a more secure ‘dot.gov’ domain name.  In light of these changes we 
have invested in some new pop up event signage and a gazebo - Please look out for us and come and say 
hello at our next event! 

 

 

Great British Spring Clean Please get involved on – Saturday 29th March 2025 meet at 10am outside the 
Community Centre noticeboard.  All are welcome, N.B. all children must be accompanied by an adult. 
Please bring your own gloves, but litter pickers and waste bags will be provided. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Garden Competition Judging take place w/c 31st March 2025 – with the following categories: 
 
1. Best Front Garden 
2. Best front of house container/basket/window box display 
 
Free Entry; all Parish properties automatically entered.  The aim is to encourage and reward front garden 
and front of house gardening that enhances the local scene and brings happiness and inspiration to our 
neighbours.  We are looking for evidence of:  

• Use of plants to bring colour and form to a front garden and front of house area 
• Sustainable gardening practice 
• Promoting wildlife        Best of Luck! 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Coming Up... Please check our Facebook page for updates 
 
* Annual Parish Council Meeting – 6.30pm on 28th April 2025 at the Community Centre – All residents 
welcome and open forum to get opinions in a public meeting on what local residents wish/want from their 
Parish Council in the next 12-24 months. Also to promote Neighbourhood Plan – Ordinary Parish Council 
meeting will follow. 
* Victory in Europe Day - Events taking place in York 8th May 2025 
* Summer Garden Competition - TBC 
* Summer Sports Days - TBC 
Yorkshire Day – Friday 1st August 2025 - Bring a Picnic to the Park 
 

 
Your Comments and Feedback:  

New Years Eve Fireworks - We are sad to report that a number of our residents experienced 

unacceptable noise disruption during the 2025 New Years Eve Celebrations.  These fireworks were 

noticeably louder and more powerful than ordinary household displays, please be mindful of local 

residents, pets and wildlife. 

You can find out more about the restrictions on Fireworks here: https://www.york.gov.uk/FireworkNoise 

and you contact the Neighbourhood enforcement team here: Telephone: 01904 551555 

Email: neo@york.gov.uk and Noise Patrol: Out of hours noise complaints only; Friday and Saturday, from 

9.00pm to 2.30am: Telephone: 01904 551555 or Email: neo@york.gov.uk 

 

In memory Cllr. Michael Bradley who passed away aged 88.  ‘Mick’ 

was also Lord Mayor of York from 1997-98 and a well known Councillor 

who represented the Heworth Without Ward for 30 years.  He was a long 

term chairman of Heworth Without Parish Council and was instrumental 

in building the Heworth Without Community Centre we enjoy today and 

where his picture remains.  Our thoughts are with his family.   

https://www.yorkpress.co.uk/news/24909543.tributes-mick-bradley-

former-lord-mayor-york/   

 

On 1st March 2025 it was brought to our attention that a dog waste disposal 

bin had not been emptied on the junction between Bramley Garth and Bad 

Bargin Lane.  This resulted in an unacceptable amount of dog waste bags 

being placed on and around the surrounding area, understandably this has 

caused much distress to neighbouring residents.   

Please can we remind residents to report these matters to: 

https://www.york.gov.uk/ReportDogWasteAndLitterBins 

City of York Council, Waste, Highways and Environmental Services on 01904 

551551 or email ycc@york.gov.uk 

 

 

Easter Event on 18th April 2025 10am -12pm - Please join our Easter Egg Hunt on Good Friday, 
18th April 2025.  As always, we are very grateful to SPAR who have very generously provided £400 
worth of Easter eggs!  Just a reminder to Parents/Guardians for our events to run smoothly please 
help us to keep the hall tidy and do not leave small children unattended. 
 

HWPC meets on the third Monday of each month at the Heworth Without Community Centre, 38 
Applecroft Road, York YO31 0HG. If you have a matter you would like the Council to consider or would 
just like to come and see what we are doing, please join us at 7pm. We look forward to seeing you. 
 


